AHEAN

Willway Week Ahead
December 4 -8

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
December 4 December 5 December 6 December 7 December 8
Last day to buy Ali | PAC Meeting at 6 pm Popcorn Day
Baba Pizza for hot Online
lunch day

Christmas Shoppe:

Please continue to send in gently used items, nearly new items or items in good condition with no missing pieces. We still
need many more donations to make our Christmas Shoppe a success for student shoppers! The more items we have,
the more selection the students will have when shopping for their family members. We are also in need of gift bags and
tissue paper. All items will cost $2.00. Our Christmas Shoppe will run on December 11th and 12th for students to shop
for loved ones. Thank you so much for all the donations that have arrived so far!!

Goldstream Food Bank:

We are collecting non-perishable food items, baby items and toiletries for the local food bank. We have a few black bins
located just in front of the office window. Please help us fill these bins so that we can help support families in need in our
community. Donations can be made until end-of-day on Tuesday, December 12th.



School-Aged Child Care Survey:

The Ministry of Education and Child Care is conducting a parent survey to better understand the regional and provincial
demand for school age child care.

The survey is now available online at:

https://www.awinfosys.com/survevfull3/minofed/main/SchoolAgeParents.asp?SchoolNumber=1413

and is available in 18 languages. The survey will take 10-15 minutes to complete and is available starting November 21
Please only complete the survey once. The link is intended especially for you. Please do not share the link with anyone
else. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at ChildCareBC.Engagement@gov.bc.ca. If you encounter
any technical difficulties, please contact the web survey provider (AWIS) at support@awinfosys.com.

We greatly appreciate your input and thank you in advance for your participation.

Sincerely,
Ministry of Education and Child Care

Lifetouch Photos:
If you have not ordered your school photos and would like to, please read the message below directly from Lifetouch.

Don't Forget to Order This Year's School Pictures

ENJOY 10% OFF

your order!

CODE: F23100FF

Redeem Now



https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.awinfosys.com/surveyfull3/minofed/main/SchoolAgeParents.asp?SchoolNumber=1413__;!!AqQTiOZlHyw!6pql1EQHC0U0UvCjjCuXKWHUsbMMAOfj12GB_InnvzURiCWefeG3AIkg-VZlsy49WhK0SlJsUelVpLucjDw-qEc$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/click.e.lifetouch.ca/?qs=414a10baf26a4c6d3571eb58c22293f37369362de7775d9d9f6e737779e561eadaf904d58df495e2f38df85d1025bd5ecaf432647e9f7d84__;!!AqQTiOZlHyw!9GPiuffhpm8zGxQHJhJqu92tKfWVA4YB3VIWsmaRl9z0XZteeqXoeDXdSkkUh0V8kU5PX8msKkTsoBzkmWxmDn2WqwkcRA$

PAC News:

Our PAC meeting will be held online this month on December 6th at 6:00pm. Please watch for the link to be posted on
the PAC Facebook page during the day on the 6th. All families are welcome!

Attendance:
If your child is not attending school, will be late or picked up early, please email our attendance email address,
which is willway@sd62.bc.ca and let us know the teacher or cc the teacher in the email. Thank you!

Upcoming Dates:

December 13 - Hot Lunch - Ali Baba Pizza (last day to order Dec. 5)
December 14 - PAC Movie Night

December 22 - Pancake Breakfast/PJ Day

December 22 - Last day Before Winter Break

December 25 to January 5 - Winter Vacation

January 8 - School Reopens


mailto:willway@sd62.bc.ca

